C39

COMMUNICATION
. ke . COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
rom: erks@vaughan.ca
To: ‘Adelina Bellisario CW (Cisd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford rd Development
Date: October-13-21 10:32:23 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: DOMEN LUCY DISANTO || -

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:43 PM

To: anna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford rd Development

Hi

This project at 4101 Rutherford Ed to develop should be rejected and you all have to put a stop to this the area is not
able to handle the amount of congestion. Do the right thing for the community

Thanks
Lucy

Sent from my iPhone



